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The A&A TRA wishes to object in full to the planning applications for the following reasons

1) Camden council¿s proposed options for the internal distribution network are currently under consultation. 

The A&A TRA in its response to this initial consultation has identified several issues with the proposed options 

which rely on the installation of the HIU system. If the consultation on the internal distribution and heat emitters 

wants to be genuine then it must leave all options open. The installation of HIUs, as proposed in this 

application will instead reduce the number of options available for internal distribution.

2) In light of the information circulated as part of the consultation on the internal distribution options, the A&A 

TRA is believes that the council has so far overlooked alternative solutions which might make the need for 

renovating the external distribution network unnecessary. These alternative solutions include the installation of 

Combi boilers in each property or the use of electrical heating systems. I refer you to the attached document 

for further details of the TRA¿s position.
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